
 

  

Capital Calligraphers information and upcoming events 

Next Meeting 

September 6, 2018 

7PM @  

SEPTEMBER FLYER 

Upcoming Events 
 

International Notes:  

https://www.iampeth.com/home 

https://rendezvouscalligraphy.org/en/ 

Programs 
September Meeting: 
September 6th, 7 pm  is the first meeting of the 
year and we are starting with lots of beautiful 
works accomplished from attendees of the 
International Calligraphy Conference (Seattletters) 
held in Bellingham, WA, during July.  Katy 
Bayliss will be collecting Capital Calligraphers 
dues for the next year, $20.00. 
 
Work party for AOCC table decorations, Saturday, 
September 22, Capital Manor Art Room.  Time 
TBA. 
 
We are planning an exciting and jammed packed 
day of calligraphy at the All Oregon Calligraphers 
Conference, October 27, 29018.  The Capital 
Calligraphers have been active in providing 
instruction from a variety of excellent teachers on 
many different aspects of calligraphy.  Please visit 
the website Capital Calligraphers.org for more 
information.  Our keynote speaker is Holly Monroe 
who will be sharing her Pointed Pen Pizazz and 
Writing on Calfskin at the conference.  She will 
also conduct 2, day long workshops, Thursday 
October 25, Decorated Letters on Handmade Paper 
and Sunday October 28, Fantastic Flourishes. 

Next CC Meeting Oct 4, 2018 

www.capitalcalligraphers.org 

Capital Calligraphers PO Box 2294 

Salem, Oregon 97308 

Contact@CapitalCalligrapher.org 

 

AOCC October 27, 2018 
FaceBook:  
Capital Calligraphers – Salem, OR 
Capital Calligraphers Guild 
CyberScribes 
Calligraphy Art Group 

SHOWS: November Salem Library exhibit 
 
Sept 6 goodies:  Amber Baker and Caroline Tresider and 
Raffle item: Amber Baker. 
 
Thank you Laura and Penny for your endless hours of making the 
Oregon State Fair Calligraphy Exhibit a huge success. Barbara, 
thanks for organizing the volunteers. Another big thanks to all the 
volunteers who lettered names and 
monitored the exhibit.  
  
Capital Calligraphers Members have 
been very busy lately with the Oregon 
State Fair and preparing for AOCC 
(All Oregon Calligraphy Conference) 
2018.  
 
Updates will be announced at the 
meeting.  


